COPY,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

=1, Fenchurch Swreet, E.C. 3.

5th December, 1919.

Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 17th ultimo,
with ité enclosure, respecting the steamer "DALAND', and
have submitted the case of this vessel to the consideration
of the Committee at thelr meeting to-day.

In reply, the Committee direct me to request'that
you will plave yourself in communication with the Ministry of
Marine of the Volunteer Army of Taganrog, pointing out to them
that the Special Survey No.3 of this vessel is now long
overdue, and that it must be held forthwith or she will loso

her class,

I shall be glad to learn as soon as possible what

farrangements are proposed to be made in the matter.

I am, Dear Zir,

Yours faitnfully,

Secretary.

T.Thomas, Esq.,

CONSTANTINOPLE.



